
Dartmouth  Teen  seriously
Injured in crash
On Saturday, February 2, 2019 at approximately 6:26 p.m.,
Dartmouth Police, and other emergency personnel, responded to
the 700 block of Fisher Road regarding a motor vehicle crash
with reported injuries.

Upon arrival, officers located a 2010 Volkswagen Passet in the
woods with three juvenile males inside.

Upon the three males being safely extracted, it was learned
that  one  of  them  had  suffered  a  serious,  and  non-life
threatening injury, and was subsequently transported to the
hospital.

Due to their ages, police are not releasing the names of the
teens. The crash remains under investigation at this time.
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